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Tēnā koe John Luke 

Official Information Act 1982 Request – OIA 2122-0720 
 
On behalf of the Charities Registration Board, thank you for your request of 25 April 2021 for 
the Board’s meeting minutes from 1 January 2020. 
 
In response to your request, please find the requested information attached. You will note 
that some information has been withheld under the following sections of the OIA: 

• 6(c); the making available of that information would be likely to prejudice the 
maintenance of the law 

•  9(2)(a); the withholding of the information is necessary to protect the privacy of 
natural persons, including that of deceased natural persons 

• 9(2)(f)(iv); the withholding of the information is necessary to maintain the 
constitutional conventions for the time being which protect the confidentiality of 
advice tendered by Ministers of the Crown and officials 

• 9(2)(h); the withholding of the information is necessary to maintain legal professional 
privilege. 

 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review of my decisions about your request by 
the Ombudsman pursuant to section 28(1) of the Act. The Office of the Ombudsman can be 
contacted by writing to PO Box 10-152, Wellington or by email to 
info@ombudsman.parliament.nz. 
 

Nāku noa, nā 
 

 
Stephen Reilly 
Manager Regulatory  
 

 


